
MUNICIPALITY OF
BETHEL PARK

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

NOTICE is  hereby given that
the Council Members of the
Municipality  of  Bethel  Park,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania will hold a Public
Hearing  and  meeting  on
Monday, August 12, 2024 at
6:45 pm. in the Bethel  Park
Municipal Building located at
5100  W.  Library  Avenue,
Bethel  Park,  PA  to  consider
enacting  a  Resolution
regarding  STOYBROS,  LLC
request  seeking  approval  of
an inter-municipal transfer of
PA Restaurant Liquor License,
R-12201,  to  STOYBROS,  LLC
d/b/a  The  Village  Taphouse
future  location  at  1778  N.
Highland Road, Municipality of
Bethel Park, Allegheny County,
Bethel  Park,  Pennsylvania
15102.  The  purpose  of  the
hearing  is  to  receive
comments  and
recommendations  of
interested individuals residing
within  the  Municipality  of
Bethel  Park  concerning  the
applicant's intent to transfer a
license into the Municipality of
Bethel Park and other relevant
issues  with  respect  to  the
proposed  inter-municipal
transfer of the Liquor License.

Gerald J. Harbison
Municipal Planner


